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In Memoriam

Sincere condolences to the following distinguished members of the University:

he Rev. Dr

Erik Kvan
(Hon DSocSc 1992), a scholar-
priest who had lifelong
commitment to academia and
the community. Dr Kvan joined
the University’s Department of
Psychology in 1952. He was
Dean of the Faculty of Social
Sciences from 1968 to 1972,
Dean of the Faculty of Social
Sciences and Law from 1972 to
1974; and Master of Robert
Black College between 1979 and 1984.

The “Erik Kvan Memorial Fund” has been established to
commemorate his life-long contributions to teaching and
research at the University of Hong Kong. Postgraduate
scholarships, book prizes and lectureships will be awarded
every year. For further details, please contact Miss Cordelia
Chan of Registry at 2859 2442.

rs Dorothy
Ada Collins,

Lecturer in the Department of
Chemistry since 1948.

Mrs Collins had a long
association with the University.
From 1961 until her retirement
from the University in 1975,
Mrs Collins was Warden of
Duchess of Kent Hall. After
retirement, Mrs Collins kept
contact with the University as an
honorary research fellow from
1975 until 1978 and honorary research associate from
1978 until June 2002.

Mrs Collins is well remembered and will be missed
by many of her colleagues and students of the University.
To commemorate her contributions, the “Dorothy Collins
Memorial Fund” has been set up to award prizes and
scholarships to students of the Department of Chemistry.
For further details, please contact Miss Shirley Lo of HKU
Foundation at 2241 5671.

Grace Wei Huang Memorial Fund

he Fund was established in June 1999, in memory of the late Mrs Grace Wei
Huang &= 2=} 20+ (1924-1999), devoted wife of Dr Rayson Huang, Vice-

Chancellor of the University from 1972-1986.

The Fund supports the “Grace Wei Huang Memorial Prize” for promotion of
business studies in the University which consists of two kinds of award. The first is a
scholarship presented to a Business undergraduate on the basis of academic merit.
The other is a non-cash award to be presented each to a graduate of the HKU MBA
Programme and a graduate of the HKU-Fudan University IMBA Programme, in

recognition of outstanding academic performance.

Donations to the Fund can be made by cheque payable to “The University of
Hong Kong”, c/o The University of Hong Kong Foundation for Educational
Development and Research, 9/F Knowles Building, The University of Hong Kong.
Donations can also be made by purchasing the special autographed edition of “A

Lifetime in Academia”, an autobiography by Dr Rayson Huang.

www.hku.hk/hkuf/huang/





